
WELCOME!!! 

Today we joyfully 
welcome Pastor 
Tresco Shannon as 
he begins his ministry 
with us here at 
Bethel.





The worship service at Bethel is 
being videoed for live broadcast on 
social media.  You can watch the 
service from your smart phone, 
tablet, computer or laptop on 
Facebook Live. The link to our 
Facebook page can be found on our 
website: 
https://www.walterborobethelumc.org/
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PRAYER LIST UPDATES:  We need your help with updating 
our lists of those Bethel members, their families, and others in 
the Bethel extended church family who are in need of our 
prayers.  If you know of someone who needs to be added to our 
prayer list or if some of those on our list, no longer wish to be, 
please let us know so we can update our list.







The church office 
will be closed 
Friday, July 4 in 
observance of 
Independence Day.



Volunteers are 
needed to help with 
shut-in meal 
deliveries. Please 
contact DeLoris 
Hamilton.





mailto:bethelwboro@lowcountry.com
mailto:bethelpreschooldirector@gmail.com




Bethel now has an AED (Automated 
External Defibrillator).  Several 
people have been trained to use the 
device.  Another class will be held 
in January.  If you are interested in 
the class, please let the office know.  
The AED and a first aid kit are 
located in the hallway behind the 
sanctuary near the fellowship hall.
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